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The Park Rapids Area School Board is engaging the broad community in accordance with the 

American Recovery Act and the requirements of the ESSER III Funding Plan Development. 

 

The district encourages and promotes public and community engagement.  Specific to the 

ESSER III, the district must engage the community regarding input on the development of a 

spending plan, or other projects that may fall within the parameters of the funding scope of 

ESSER III. 

 

The public is invited to comment, share thoughts, ideas, and possibilities of potential projects 

for the development of an ESSER III spending plan.  Responses can be sent to the 

superintendent via email at lbagstad@parkrapids.k12.mn.us, phone 218-237–6501 or visit the 

office at 301 Huntsinger Ave.  
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